
 

 

Greetings fellow NCLF members! 
    

Minutes: August 2004 Club Cookout 
 Present - 27 Members, 20 Associates 
• Sept. 10-12  Jasper, Tn. 
• Sept. 11-12 Hawk Owners Fly-In, Middlefield 
• Sept. 12       Melon Fest 

  Zelienople, Pa 
  Kent State 

• Sept. 17-19 Osterburg, Pa. 
• Sept. 18      A&A Shooting Club (For 
                                Anything That Flies) 
• Sept. 25     Cambridge( Parade of Planes) 

Clearfield, PA. 
Wood Co. 
Herron (New Cumberland, W Va.) 

• Sept.26      Grove City, Pa 
 

Recent Member News 
 

Nick Stanich sends greetings from his summer 
Home in 
Colorado 
noting: It 
seems 
that all 
the UL 
flying is 
done 
mainly 
during 
the early 
morning, 
or late 
afternoon 
hours.  I 
guess that 
the thermal     Hurried preparation to ensure cookout success. 
activity seems to be too uncomfortable during the 
day.  I checked out the airport at Longmont (35 

miles north of Denver), which seems to have the 
most ULs where I counted about 18.  Greeley 
also has some ULs, roughly a dozen or so.  I 
believe that there is another UL field east of 
 

 
I Got Next! 

 

Denver at a place called Watkins, which I visited 
several years ago.  There must have been a couple of 
dozen ULs based there.  I read your newsletter with 
great interest every month, and find that the 
camaraderie of your group is the envy of many other 
groups.  Keep Flying & Best Regards, Nick 
 

 
A lofty perch from which to enjoy the Cookout! 

 

Jonathan Gamble and Don James are having too 
much fun to report on the July trip to Kitty Hawk, 
so look forward to a report when the weather 
begins to chill the flying fever.  Speaking of 
 

 
A NCLF gathering at Dart, NY. 

 

flying fever, NCLF members are spanning the 
globe in search of adventure.  Since the August 7 
cookout, members have ventured to Dart, Davies, 
Delaware, Carrollton, and Sebring, just to name a 
few, and there are many more adventures taking 
place that are going unreported.  As always, your 
 

 
Eventually, all adventurers have to pay the piper! 



 

 

editorial staff is hungry for news.  For example, 
Don Cruse, “What’s up with your Challenger 
rebuild?”  Steve Ricchiuti, “Have you had your 
new Challenger up in the air?”  Andy Cross, 
“How goes your building effort?”  All, “Where 
are those tips and tricks that you have learned that 
you need to share with the club?”  Guys, “Where 
are those, ‘I’ll Never Do That Again!’ notes?”  
OK, You All get the point.  Right? 
 

 
The Tri-City restaurant is open.  Wow!  Almost looks like a NCLF 

fly-in!!! 
 

Keep enjoying the nice weather out there guys.  
Will you be at the Melon Fest? (Snodes Farm 
Field ~ 1000’ Turf 18/36 ~ N40’39.70 
W81’06.68) 
 

Thanks All for the Photos. 
(P.S. Some Submissions Swallowed By E-Mail!) 
 
 
 

FOR SALE!!! 
 

Pennzoil 2 Cycle Oil for Air Cooled Engines, $30/Case, 
Don James, 330-678-9537, Kent. 

 

 
 

SEND NEWS TO: TO JOIN, SEND $10 TO: 
 

Gerald V Jackson  Jonathan Gamble 
817 Packard Dr.  1588 S. Belvoir Blvd. 
Akron, OH  44320-2815 S. Euclid, OH 44121 
    

UNTIL THE NEXT TIME! 
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The Birds Begin To Gather For The Annual Cookout. 

 

Next Club Meeting – September 11, 2004 
 

Club Meetings are normally held the first 
Saturday of each month at 6PM at Kicam’s 
Family Restaurant in Mantua.  Any changes to 
this schedule will be posted here in the Flyer.  
Prospective members, guests and family members 
are always welcome. 
    
The Lite/Sport Flyer is a monthly publication for the North Coast Lite Flyers, USUA Club 027.  

Reprints available upon request for 25¢/copy, plus postage. 

 


